
TOWN OF HEATH 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Town of Heath Planning Board will hold a remote  Public Hearing on December 30, 2020 at 

7:00pm:https://zoom.us/j/98868419808?pwd=SmhBckI2VEhDTm9pRVc0enh6bDdVdz09 or to 

dial in: 301-715-8592, Meeting ID- 988 6841 9808, Passcode- 987055.  

 

This is a request by the FHMS Four Town Broadband Network for a Special Permit under the 

provisions of Section 6 of the Heath Zoning Bylaws to install a wood utility pole, wires, and 

fixtures, including the necessary sustaining and protecting fixtures, on South Schoolhouse Road on 

the Town right-of-way at GPS location 42.650854, -72.830576.   

 

The application is on file on the Town website https://townofheath.org, scroll down to 

Downloadable Files.   

 

The Heath Planning Board 

Posted by Calvin Carr, 12/8/2020 
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